
COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE REPORT TO 

MYRTLE TRACE BOD 

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 16, 2024 

 

 

 

 

The MT Greeters met with 3 new residents in September:  
1. Donald Frazier and Barry Dennis, 101 Hickory Drive, visited 
September 4. 

2. Susan Martin and Dwayne Hall, 178 Glenwood Drive, visited 
September 10. 

3. Judy and Ralph DeSocio, 113 Cedar Ridge Drive, visited September 12. 

 

NEWS AND VIEWS  

Deadline for items for the November 2024 News and Views: 
 

Sunday, October 20, 2024  
 
 
Delivery of the November 2024 News and Views: 
 

Thursday, October 31, 2024 
 
 
  
 
Respectfully submitted,   



 
Mary Johnsen-Schaeffer, Communications Chair 
 


